
AF.? 
Cfi.5 
CM ? 
C C) id 
CTR 
ECR 
LEG 
QPC 
PAI 
RG0 
SEC 
SER 
07-!-I 

Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

February 27,200 1 

Dear Commissions: 

I am writing you this letter in response to the delinquent notice I received. My one telephone has not been 
in business since December 30,1999. I returned our Assessment Fee with a CEllrlcelIation note on it. I was 
not aware that I needed to formally write you a letter to let you know that we are no longer in budhess. 
Our business name is Don-tell and OUT number is TG147. 

If you have any questions please contact me at 904-886-4692. 
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